
 

Richard A. Chapkis 
Vice President -- General Counsel, Southeast Region 
Legal Department  
 FLTC0007 

201 North Franklin Street (33602) 
Post Office Box 110 
Tampa, Florida  33601-0110 
 
Phone 813 483-1256 
Fax 813 204-8870 
richard.chapkis@verizon.com 

May 4, 2005 – VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk  
and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850      
 
Re: Docket No. 050098-TP   

Petition for Approval of Amendment No. 1 to the Interconnection Agreement 
between Verizon Florida Inc. and Xspedius Management Co. Switched Services, 
L.L.C. and Xspedius Management Co. of Jacksonville, L.L.C. d/b/a Xspedius 
Communications  

 
Dear Ms. Bayo: 
 
On February 3, 2005, Verizon Florida Inc. (Verizon) filed the above-referenced Petition.  
At the request of Commission Staff, Verizon hereby withdraws that Petition.  A new 
petition and revised amendment will be submitted.  If there are any questions 
concerning this matter, please contact me at 813-483-1256.      
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Richard A. Chapkis 
 
Richard A. Chapkis 
 
RAC:tas 
 
c:  Staff Counsel, Florida Public Service Commission (via U.S. mail) 
     James C. Falvey, Xspedius Communications (via U.S. mail)  
 


